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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON GOVERNOR RAUNER'S INTENT TO VETO 

REVISED GUN SHOP LICENSING BILL 
 

“Governor Rauner’s unwillingness to license gun dealers is bizarre, inexcusable and downright 
dangerous to the public and police officers. Illinois needs stronger, smarter state gun laws to 
keep guns off our streets and out of the wrong hands. It is the height of hypocrisy when the 
same Governor who signed a bill to regulate catfish sales will not stand up and take common 
sense steps to regulate gun sales. Given that the Governor has not yet received the revised bill, I 
urge him to reconsider and sign this important and bipartisan public safety measure.” 
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